BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL ANNEX BELLINGHAM, MA.

Special Meeting - February 17, 1982

Members present-Carl R. Rosenlund, Chairman Gerald Brisson Sergio Rotatori John Murray

The meeting was called to order at 8:01 PM by Chairman Rosenlund. He explained that there was not a quorum at the last meeting. This meeting was called because of a time element involved with filing of the plan of the Thompson property on Hartford Avenue with the Town Clerk.

Mr. Rosenlund stated that there was a question about going back 40 rods from Hartford Ave.

Mr. Austin, representing thre owners, said that it was thought the land land in question was owned by VOICE. They were told they did not own. This is being done to square away the deed and so the land area will correspond. Mr. Austin presented the Board with a letter from Atorney Simmler concerning VOICE's agreement with Mr. Thompson and a copy of the deed.

Wr. Rosenlund said Mr. Herr had looked at the p lan last week and he said it was fine.

On a Sergio Rotatori/Gerald Brisson motion the Board voted 4-0 to sign the plan. Mr. Austin thanked the Board and left.

The Board then reviewed the budget one more time before the chairman appeared before the Fin Comm at 8:30 PM.

On a John Murray/Sergio Rotatori motion the Board voted to adjourn at 8:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Carl R. Rosenlund, Clerk